
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LOCATION/ DATE:  The Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Richmond will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, November 1, 2021, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Commission Meeting 
Room, 600 Morton Street, Richmond, Texas.  

PURPOSE:  To receive comments for or against text amendments to the Unified Development 
Code, to include certain changes to fence regulations. The specific sections include: 

1) Section 5.2.101, Fences and Walls  

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  For more information you can contact the City of Richmond 
Planning Department Office by email at planning@richmondtx.gov or by phone at 281-342-
0559.  
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